
15 August 2018

The Commonwealth Government will provide more than $9.3 million in grant funding to help
make remote communities more inclusive and supportive of people with disability.

Minister for Social Services Dan Tehan said the thirteen projects in the Northern Territory,
Queensland and South Australia have a strong focus on Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander
people with disability.

Read more about past grant rounds
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